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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

Welcome back to Year 4...it is a 

pleasure to write our first Hoot 

of the year! The children have 

settled in well this week and 

we are pleased to report that 

behaviour has been excellent.  

 

Please note that swimming 

lessons begin next Friday at 

Hough End Leisure Centre. 

Thank you to all those parents 

who have kindly volunteered to 

go with us. If you have any 

queries please contact us.  

 

Any cross country letters need 

to be in by Monday. 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week : 

knowledge   knowledgeable 

learn    length 

lengthen    lengthening 

library    librarian 

material    materialistic 

 

Next week in English we will be using a short animation 

called the   ’One Man Band’ as our stimulus for writing, 

focussing on story structure, persuasion and direct 

speech.  

In maths we will be working on place value and 

addition.  

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Our first topic task of the year relates to our new study of the 1960’s. We would like the children 

to talk to a person known to them who lived through the 1960’s about what life was like back 

then, compared to the present day. We have asked the children to make a list of three or four 

differences which we can collate in class and incorporate into their books. The due date for this 

work is Friday 21st September.  

English & Maths 


